

# Minutes of Ashton PC Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group

Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> November 2018 7.30pm

## **Present**

Bernard Day, Jeremy Roychoudhury, Alan Beber, Sandra Lemon.

## **186. Apologies**

Glenn Otto.

## **187. Declarations of interest**

None.

## **188. Previous Minutes**

Approved.

## **189. Matters Arising**

Leaflets have been distributed, and a notice of the 14<sup>th</sup> November meeting has been published in the latest AVN.

The DP and Feedback Form have been published on the website. No responses yet.

## **190. Feedback from last APC meeting**

No meeting since last SG meeting.

## **191. Correspondence**

We received a response from Ellie Gingell to the latest DP.

A discussion followed, and either appropriate amendments were made to the DP, or her comments will be passed to MW for action. Among others:

- 1) Map on P16 needs a key.
- 2) P17 - improvements to connectivity and homeworking. We should ask the Pub if they could possibly become a drop off point for UPS etc. so as to help homeworkers.
- 3) P19, Appendix 2, Maps - Rowley Wood & Salcey Forest. We should delete all references to these, as they are not considered by SNC to be adjacent to the village, nor directly accessible.

## **192. Open meeting on 14<sup>th</sup> November**

- We need to have a board with Post-it notes for comments.
- Also maps and printed DPs.
- We will start at 5.30pm.

## **193. Items for next meeting**

Review open meeting.

## **194. Date of next meeting**

Monday 19<sup>th</sup> November 2018 at 7.30pm, in the School Room.